
12	 June 19, 2018The Clinton Courier

GO
O
D
 T

H
RU

 7
/1

6/
18

  

servation projects on the Clinton cam-
pus include the replacement of HVAC 
units.
Work will continue at several of 

MC’s landmark buildings at the 
192-year-old university. Opened in 
1860, Provine Chapel will see its ma-
jestic front columns undergo repairs 
and new finishes. Provine Chapel re-
mains the oldest building on campus. 
Alumni Gym’s upper east windows 
will be the first ones replaced.
In addition, renovations include add-

ing a larger classroom in Cockroft 
Hall, home of the School of Nursing. 
Classrooms/meeting rooms in Nel-
son Hall, the university’s administra-
tion building, will be renovated in the 
coming weeks.

There will be projects scheduled this 
summer to repair and paint the Latim-
er House. The facility provides over-
night lodging to Mississippi College 
alumni and other special guests.
Also on the to-do list: the former 

WHJT radio station studio in the Aven 
Fine Arts Building will be converted 
into new lab space for the Department 
of Communication. New counseling 
rooms will be constructed at the Dys-
lexia Center near MC soccer fields.
Football fans may notice improve-

ments to sports facilities. Workers will 
replace the damaged filming platform 
at Robinson-Hale Stadium. The MC 
Choctaws kick off their 2018 football 
season at home against Clark Atlanta 
on August 30.

Summer renovations at MC
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Springridge Road at Highway 80 to 
Northside Drive. The banners are 
hung twice each year from Memorial 
Day to Independence Day and for the 
month after Veterans Day.
Each participant should turn in 

his banner order form in person to 
the Clinton Visitor Center, along 
with payment by cash or check pay-
able to the City of Clinton, and 

Opportunity to purchase banners

Each Veteran’s Banner participant will be required to: 
•	Complete a banner order form, 
•	Email a high-resolution quality headshot photograph of the veteran in uniform to  

visitorcenter@clintonms.org, and 
•	Make payment of $200 for each banner, by cash or check payable to the City of Clinton. 

The banner order form can be downloaded at www.clintonms.org/veteranstributebanner,  
or can be picked up at the Clinton Visitor Center located at 1300 Pinehaven Road.

email a high-resolution photo to  
visitorcenter@clintonms.org.
For more information, contact Clin-

ton Visitor Center Director Marsha 
Barham at 601-924-2221 or email 
visitorcenter@clintonms.org. 
In order to have the banners available 

for the fall presentation, the deadline 
for submission of orders and forms is 
August 27.

Special to The Clinton Courier

The Hinds Community College Foundation recently recognized its 2017-18 scholarship 
recipients, donors and honorees. Among those recognized were Kontessa McClendon of 
Clinton, Myleah Woods of Raymond, and Lauren Hunt of Brandon. All received the Vashti 
Underwood Muse Scholarship. Pictured (l to r) are McClendon, Hinds President Dr. Clyde 
Muse, Woods and Hunt.

McClendon awarded HCC scholarship

Special to The Clinton Courier

The Clinton High School math honor society, Mu Alpha Theta, recently placed fifth in the 
State Mu Alpha Theta Convention. Individual award winners included: Kevin Zhang, fourth in 
Algebra II; Mary Madison Pevey, third in College Algebra; Wesley Thomas, second in chalk 
talk and sixth in College Algebra; Herleen Kaur, tenth in Calculus; and Khunsa Saleem, first 
place in Logo Design. In addition, Brianna Norton of CHS was this year’s State President and 
Nicole Ingram won the election to be State President for the 2018-19 school year.

CHS Mu Alpha Theta 
brings home honors


